


General Education. 

 

Jaron Burdick will prepare Certificates of Excellence and pass them to Steve and Bob, who will 

present them to the respective departments. 

 

5. The Department of Psychology requested an extension for their six-year report submission. 

The rationale: the department checked their records and found out that the last six-year report 

was submitted in Fall 2018. The department believed that their seven-year report should be 

submitted in Fall 2025, and not in Fall 2024 as it is stated in the report submission schedule. 

The extension was not granted by the committee. Tatiana will send a clarifying message to the 

Chair of the Psychology Department. 

 

6. The PRC completed the revisions of the PRC Handbook.  

 

7. Other business. Tatiana thanked all members of the PRC for their excellent work and 

commitment to program quality and student learning. Special thanks went to the Michelle 

Hughes and Sandy Richter, who will not return to the PRC next academic year.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 5 pm.  


